
State of Florida 

DATE: August 23,2002 

FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 
TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Services 

RE: Docket No. 020640-SU - Application wastewater service in Lee 
County by Gistro, Inc. 

Please file the attached letter from Mr. Robert B. Burandt, Esquire, dated August 21,2002, 
in the docket file for the above-referenced docket. 

RG/dm 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Brady) 
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Richard V S. Room 
L a q  D Sutton 
Robert 13. Uurandt 
Robert C Adamski 
Ty G. Roland 

Roosa, Sutton, Burandt, Adamski & Roland, L.L.P. 
Attoiweys and Corriiselom at Law 

17 I4 Cape Coral Parkway East Telephone: (239) 542-4733 
Cape Coral, Florida 33904 

F acsimi le (239) 542--9203 

August 21,2002 

Rosanne Gervase 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Ofice Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 

Docket No. 020640-SU 

Dear Rosanne Gervasi: 

I received your correspondence of August 16, 2002 and was surprised to hear that my client 
was alledging demanding compensation to stay connected to his sewer lines. Mr. Holzberg denies 
that accusation and knows that he can not request monies without the P.S.C.'s approval but stands 
firm in his right to disconnect the service if he so chooses. His position is that he has never been 
under the jurisdiction of the P. S.C. and Mr. Kyle has trespassed into his sewer lines. We have offered 
not to disconnect if Bonita Springs Utilities or Lee County will stop issuing permits until this matter 
call be resolved, to date I have not had a response. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ropert B. Burandt \ 

RBB/bh 
cc: Gistro, Inc. 


